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Changes to School Board Meeting Dates and Time

Ripon, WI — At their August meeting, the Ripon School Board unanimously approved changes to their
meeting dates and times through the fall. The Ripon School Board meetings will be held on the third
Tuesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. in RHS room 167 during the months of September through
December. The meeting change was made to accommodate the work schedule of one Board member.
The change will allow all Board members to be present at meetings and to participate in decisions. High
School Student Council President Caroline Brumley attended the August Board meeting and will
continue to attend the meetings each month. The addition of a student council representative is
intended to add student perspective to the table as topics are discussed and questions are asked.

Any comments or suggestions, please contact Mary Whitrock at (920) 748-4600.
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